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22/11/2023  10:26:212023/4546/P OBJ James Hughes There appears to be no supporting statement in this application, and therefore hard to determine the context 

of this proposed change of use. I realise that the legislation on the change from Class E to Residential has 

changed recently. I feel that the loss of commercial activity in this row would have a detrimental effect on the 

community given the importance of such clusters of employment, including offices, local services, space for 

creative industries etc. I have no objection to the upwards extension given the obvious gap.
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